
2022-2024 LPC Subcommittees 
 

The two standing LPC subcommittees are described below.  Subcommittee members review proposed 
legislation either by topic or as referred to the identified committees of the Legislature and make 
recommendations to the full LPC regarding the position the Maine Municipal Association should take on each 
legislative proposal.  LPC members are asked to choose the subcommittee they would like to serve on, but 
service at the subcommittee level is not required.  Typically, the subcommittees meet in the morning of an LPC 
meeting day and the full LPC convenes in the afternoon. 

 
Subcommittee 1:  
 
Staff:  Kate Dufour & Becky Lambert 

 
 Appropriations & Financial Affairs (General Fund budgets & bonds) 
 Education & Cultural Affairs 
 Health & Human Services (General Assistance) 
 Labor & Housing (housing)  
 State & Local Government (everything except roads/cemetery maintenance) 
 Taxation (property tax freeze, exemptions) 
 Veterans & Legal Affairs 
 

Subcommittee 2: 
 
Staff:  Rebecca Graham & Neal Goldberg 
 
 Agriculture, Conservation & Forestry 
 Criminal Justice & Public Safety 
 Energy, Utilities & Technology 
 Environment & Natural Resources 
 Health & Human Services (law enforcement) 
 Health Coverage, Insurance & Financial Services 
 Inland Fisheries & Wildlife 
 Innovation, Development, Economic Advancement & Business 
 Judiciary 
 Labor & Housing (labor) 
 Marine Resources 
 State & Local Government (roads/cemetery maintenance) 
 Taxation (everything except property tax freeze, exemptions) 
 Transportation 

 
In order for us to have accurate records regarding subcommittee participation, please check one of the 

following boxes below and return this form to us via email (lellis@memun.org) or fax 624-0129. 
 
 I wish to be a member of Subcommittee #1. 

  I wish to be a member of Subcommittee #2. 
  I do not wish to participate on a subcommittee at this time. 
 
 
____________________________________  ______________________________ 

  Name               Municipality 
 

Thank you! 
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